<u>CENTRAL-CARROLL HIGH SCHOOL BANDS</u> <u>CARROLLTON, GEORGIA</u>



Dear Business Owner.

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to become an official partner of our very own Central-Carroll High School Lion Pride Band. Our band program is very active and the advertisement benefits that come from your partnership will likely reach thousands of prospective customers. We hope you'll consider supporting our program and investing in 200+ student members, their families, and school, as we continue to represent our community all over the country.

The range and depth of musical talent within Central-Carroll High School has produced one of the country's finest band programs. Our student musicians have shown the talent and commitment to earn and maintain an outstanding reputation as they "Strive for Excellence" in each performance.

The Central-Carroll Marching Pride is one of the most recognized band programs in the United States, earning over 500 superior ratings, 250 class placement awards, and 57 Grand Championships in the past 24 years. The Central – Carroll High School Bands have received letters of commendations from both Governor Sonny Purdue and Governor Roy Barnes and two resolutions from the Georgia State House of Legislature. The Central Bands have been presented with the prestigious Certificate of Merit for Marching Excellence from the National Band Association on three occasions. The Central Carroll Bands have also earned superior ratings at every Georgia Music Educators event for 24 consecutive years.

The Central Bands have traveled to and performed for millions of people all over the world. Most recently, the Central-Carroll Marching Pride performed in the 2024 National Cherry Blossom Parade in Washington DC. They represented the State of Georgia as the Honor Band of the 2015 Waikiki Holiday Parade and Pearl Harbor Commemoration in Hawaii and performed on two occasions in the Tournament of Roses Parade in Pasadena, California. The band has also traveled and performed in Hollywood, California; New York, New York; New Orleans, Louisiana; Philadelphia, Pennsylvania; Nassau, Bahamas; San Francisco, California; Orlando, Florida; Chicago, Illinois; London, England; and Brisbane, Australia

The financial demands on this extremely active program are very high. Please look over the enclosed Sponsorship Program and consider supporting this incredible group of young people and their music endeavors.

Sincerely,

Riley Mitchell, Director of Bands <u>riley.mitchell@carrollcountyschools.com</u> (770) 832-7257

Paula and Bryan Norton, Booster Presidents norton7413@aol.com